
CITY OF STAMFORD

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

 CITY ENGINEER 

LOUIS CASOLO, JR., P.E.
Email: LCasolo@StamfordCT.gov

MAYOR 
CAROLINE SIMMONS

DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS

MATT QUINONES
Email: MQuinones@StamfordCT.gov

July 14, 2023

To: Vineeta Mathur  Principal Planner

From: 

Subject:

91 Hope Street - Joseph J. Capalbo, II

The Engineering Bureau received a Zoning Application for a Map Change proposing to rezone 91 Hope Street from 

the R-7 1/2 (Single Family, Low Density) Zone to the proposed RM-1 (Multiple Family, Low Density Design 

District) Zone.

The following documents were reviewed:

-"Proposed Revision of Zoning Districts at 91 Hope Street" by D'Andrea Surveying & Engineering, PC dated 5/9/21

-"Conceptual "R-5" Development, 91 Hope Street, Development Sketch" by D'Andrea Surveying & Engineering, 

PC dated 5/16/23

The Engineering Bureau has determined that the Map Change application does not affect the authority of this 

department, therefore, offers no objection to the application proceeding with the approval process.

Please contact me at 203-977-4003 with any questions.

Willetta Capelle P.E. - Coordinator of Site Plan Reviews and Inspections

Zoning Application No. 223-23

Reg. No. 200
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